
 
  

Dr. Rubin’s Mini Medical School for High School Students  
  

Dr. Rubin’s Mini-Medical School is a community service program created in 2005.  Our 

programs are designed to encourage motivated high school students to become healthcare 

providers: physicians, surgeons, nurses, etc.  Applications for the Class of 2024 are now 

available on our website: www.MiniMedicalSchool.com .  

  

Our winter program is competitive and for students in grades 10, 11 and 12. This year we are 

returning to our original format with all learning in person. Six sessions will be held at the 

Edward Hospital Education Center in Naperville IL on the following dates:  

Saturdays  Jan 20   Jan 27   Feb 3   Feb 17   Feb 24   Mar 16   

Sundays  Jan 21   Jan 28   Feb 4   Feb 18   Feb 25   Mar 17   

Students will be provided with an overview of the materials learned in medical school and 

experience a long list of procedures typically learned in a real school ranging from elements of a 

physical exam to suturing a laceration to even delivering a newborn baby.  

  

Admission to this program is competitive.  There is no fee to apply. This program is appropriate 

for advanced sophomores, juniors, and senior students.  Freshmen are not considered.  Visit our 

website for more details. The application for the Class of 2024 can be found on our website:  

  

www.MiniMedicalSchool.com  

  
*** The distribution does not imply District 204 endorsement.  
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